Transport for London

London Trams

29 September 2023

LONDON TRAMS WORKS INFORMATION

Dear Resident,

Partial closure of Addiscombe Road for resurfacing works

From 08:00 on 21 October to 23:59 on 29 October we will be undertaking road
resurfacing work on Addiscombe Road between Cherry Orchard Road and

Bissenden Road.

The section of Addiscombe road marked with a red line in the image below will
closed between the times stated above.

A diversion route will be implemented around, Cherry Orchard Rd, Lower
Addiscombe Rd, Shirley Rd, Addiscombe Rd, Chepstow Rd and Fairfield Rd.

The road closure will also impact residents in a number of houses on Addiscombe
Rd who will not have access or egress to their driveways during the closure dates
and times.

We understand that this is likely to be a considerable inconvenience and apologise
for this in advance. We ask these residents to park their vehicles on the
neighbouring streets such as Colson Rd Blake Rd, Brickwood Rd and Bisenden Rd.
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You may notice an increased presence of our staff and contractors as they prepare
the area for the forthcoming works.

Trams closure

This work is scheduled to take place during a planned closure of the eastern section
of the tram network as it is not possible to do it while the trams are running. There
will be no tram service east of East Croydon tram stop from Saturday 21 October to
29 October. Normal service will resume on Monday 30 October.

The stops marked below in the blue box will be closed.

el 'mprovement works to track and stops may affect your joumney
Network Wide Chock publicity at stops, vist thgov.uk of folow @ TfLTravelAlerts

Replacement bus services will be in operation throughout the closure and will serve
all the affected tram stops.

The closure will be widely communicated to local residents and stakeholders in the
coming weeks.

Contact us

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our customer services team,
available 24-hours a day, seven days a week as follows:

e By telephone. 0343 222 1234* (Monday — Friday 8am to 8pm).

o Write: TfL Customer Services, 9th Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, London, E20
1JN

e Web: www .tfl.gov.uk/help-and-contact/

Thank you for your patience and understanding while this work is carried out. Please
accept our apologies in advance if this disrupts you in any way.

Yours faithfulli

Mark Davis General Manager
* Service and network charges may apply. See tfl.gov.uk/terms for details





